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Grand Knight: Felix De Los 

Santos     

Deputy GK: Jim Mendolera  

Chancellor: Robert Dumont 

Recorder: Bob Bailey 

Treasurer: Joe Ercolino 

Advocate: Don Fiscella 

Warden: Ron Molinaro 

Inside Guard: Brent Labreche 

Outside Guard: Charlie Neville 

Trustee 1yr: Jim Scialabba 

Trustee 2yr: Marco Salomon  

Trustee 3yr: Chuck Stellwag 

Fin Secretary: Ron Kuhnen 

Lecturer: Pat Becker 

Field Agent: Tommy Senatore 

District Deputy: Ronald Bekech 

Chaplain: Fr. Hugh McGuigan 

General Membership Meeting: 1st Thursday of each month at 7:00 p.m. (In Parish Center)   

 

 

 
 

From the Grand Knight 
Worthy Brother Knights,  

The month of August means the 

beginning of another school year, 

and the increase of traffic.  Also 

we are into hurricane season. 

Please be safe and make sure you 

have enough supplies and shelter.  

August 3, we will have our 

Knights Night Out, at Ristorante 

Enrico in Bonita Springs. 

This Month we will have our 

Pancake breakfast on Sunday, 

August 29th.   Setup will be on the 

Saturday 28th.  Please help our 

pancake breakfast be successful 

again.  We need help  

If you missed the order form for 

Council shirt I can provide you 

the contact information and you 

can place an order.  For those who 

did order the council shirts they 

should be in, in the next week or 

so.  When we receive them, I will 

send an email. 

Please save the date--First 

Responder Mass will be on 

September 9th 6 pm at Our Lady 

of Light. 

 Our Business meeting will be  

Thursday, August 5th in the 

Parish Center at 7 pm. 

 

Thank you! To all the ushers for 

your support.  Keep up-to-date 

with Our Lady of Light. Visit the 

website: 

https://www.ourladyoflight.com/ 

and Facebook page: 

https://www.facebook.com/ololfo

rtmyersfl/ for the latest updates. 

 

Be safe and God Bless 

Felix De Los Santos Jr 

Grand Knight Council #10498 

 

August 2021 

 

Charity, Unity, Fraternity, 

Patriotism 

Officers for 2021-2022 Fraternal Year 

http://kofclawandusagency.com/agents
https://www.ourladyoflight.com/
https://www.facebook.com/ololfortmyersfl/
https://www.facebook.com/ololfortmyersfl/
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From the Chancellor 

Hello Brother Knights, 

I hope everyone is doing well and 

staying safe. It is with great 

sorrow that we lost member 

Lloyd J Schultenover.  We were 

just notified by his son that he 

passed on June 23 in Texas.  His 

funeral will be held in Minnesota 

on August 17.  Lloyd was a 

Lifetime Knight who joined in 

1958.  He has been living in 

Roanoke Texas for some time.  

See attached obituary.  Please 

pray for Lloyd and his family. 

 

Brother Knight Charlie Neville is 

at Life Care of Estero on 

Williams Road and loves 

company but is currently 

quarantined due to a COVID 

encounter.  Felix will let us know 

when we can visit him again.  

Please pray for Charlie and his 

wife Pat.  Continue to pray for all 

those we have lost and their 

families. 

 

 

Mary Pray For  Us, 

Bob Du Mont  

630-352-1979 

 

Please pray for the following brothers, family members, and significant others: Tony Almeida, Kathy Boss (wife of 

Joe Boss Jr.),  Leo Berger,  Joe Drago, Bob Dumont, Jim Culley, John Fazackerly, Horace “Bud” Fichera, Joe 

Klempka, Charlie and Pat Neville,  Jes Jensen, Ron Molinaro, Leon Quesnette, Jim Scialabba, Martha J. Wolfe 

(mother of Tom Wolfe), Jackie Erickson.  

 

 

William B Shikany  8/4 

James W Sauerwald  8/8 

Raymond C Lachapelle  8/8 

Henry J Pasterz  8/10 

Russell S Klare  8/12 

Michael C Bursztyn  8/15 

John A Fazackerley  8/16 

Tab A Custer  8/17 

Frank D Razzano  8/19 

Donald J Fiscella  8/21 

Javier  Ubarri  8/24 

Horace P Fichera  8/26 

Aubert S Giles Jr 8/27 

Ronald J Kuhnen  8/29 

Thomas  Young  8/29 

Dale C Walker  8/30 

Joseph F Klempka  8/30 

Lawrence D Becker  8/30 

Paul C Calavitta  9/1 

Harold A Rheel  9/12 

Walter A Smith  9/13 

John A Scavelli  9/14 
  

 

 

August 
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In Case of Death: At the death of a Brother Knight, notify the Grand Knight or the next in charge, who will then 

contact the family and offer sympathy and help from the Council.  The Council member contacting the family should 

ask whether a wake will be held and if so, whether the family would like the Council to do a rosary service.  If a Mass 

will be offered, the family should be asked if they would like a resolution of condolence to be presented.  Any 

ceremonial presentation requested should be done only with permission of the clergy.  If the deceased Brother is a 4th 

Degree member, the Grand Knight will notify the Insurance Field Agent and the Faithful Navigator of the Assembly.  

 

Grand Knight: Felix De Los Santos.  Email: FDELOSSANTOS@OUTLOOK.COM.   Telephone (973) 449-2412 

  

Please visit our website at http://www.kofccouncil10498.org/ for additional information and upcoming events. 

 

Please contact our new Financial Secretary Ronald Kuhnen (715) 215-0408, kuhnen10498@gmail.com , to make 

updates to your personal profile (change of address, change or added phone, email address, etc.)  

 

To add or delete from the prayer list above, or correct birthday and/or name please contact Pat Becker.  

 

Publisher: Patrick Becker. E-mail:patbecker50@yahoo.com Telephone: (239) 948-7534 

 

 

  

mailto:FDELOSSANTOS@OUTLOOK.COM
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Lloyd Joseph Schultenover 

Lloyd Joseph Schultenover, 88, formerly of Spring Valley, MN and Estero, FL passed away peacefully at Harvest of 

Roanoke in Roanoke, TX on Wednesday, June 23rd, 2021. 

Lloyd was born January 11, 1933 in Melrose, MN to Frances and Isadore Schultenover. He was the 4th oldest of 10 

children. He graduated from St. Cloud Cathedral High School in 1951. On October 15th, 1955 he married Marjorie 

(Laubach) Schultenover. They were married 60 years before the passing of Marge in 2015. 

Lloyd attended St. John’s University in Collegeville, MN for 1 year and Dunwoody in Minneapolis studying 

carpentry and building design before joining the Army in 1954. He was stationed in TX, CA and even the Antarctic 

for 1 year. Lloyd met Marge in 1954 on a blind date. They married shortly after in 1955. Lloyd and Marge began their 

life together in Sartell, MN where Lloyd worked for Cathedral High School doing maintenance work. A job at a 

lumber yard brought them to Milfred, IA and then to Mason City, IA where he learned more about the lumber 

industry becoming a manager there. When the opportunity came up in 1971 to purchase Spring Valley Building 

Center in Spring Valley, MN, Lloyd and Marge jumped at it and owned it together until they sold it in 1998. Lloyd 

was an active member of the community and was a member of the Kiwanis Club and St. Ignatius Catholic Church. He 

was also an avid golfer and played in the men’s league at the Root River Country Club. 

Lloyd and Marge also spent many summers at their lake home on Pearl Lake. When they retired they divided their 

time between Pearl Lake in the summer and Estero, FL in the winter. They loved their life in FL in the sunshine 

playing golf, euchre and visiting with their many friends and family. Lloyd had a quick wit and a great sense of 

humor that will be missed by all who knew him. He was very generous and kind and worked hard his whole life 

creating a great life for his family. 

Lloyd is preceded in death by his loving wife, Marge. He is survived by daughters Beth (Tom) Behrens of Rochester, 

MN, Amy (Craig) Barth of Roanoke, TX, and Kim (David Sinner) of Minneapolis, MN, and son Paul Schultenover of 

Owatonna, MN. 

A memorial service will held at Holy Cross Catholic Church, 10651 County Road 8, Kimball, MN on Tuesday 

August 17th at 11:00am, visitation beginning at 10:00am. Burial and reception to follow. 

 


